
Schultz, Adam 

2/7/2012 7:25:01 PM
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: PRG 

Thanks for the heads up.

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 7, 2012, at 4:53 PM, "Allen, Meredith" <MEAe@pge.com> wrote:

> Adam,
>
> Appears we added an RPS item to the PRG. Greenvolts from 9:50-10:05.
>
> Thanks,
> Meredith

SB GT&S 0322212

mailto:MEAe@pge.com

